
SHLI Supports the Cobb Health Futures Foundation as Silver Level Sponsor at 2nd Annual 

Breakfast Event "Healthier Children-Healthier Cobb" 

Satcher Health Leadership Institute participates in the Cobb Health Futures Foundation 2nd Annual 

Breakfast event on September 15, 2016 as a Silver Level Sponsor. For nearly a year, Dr. Kisha Holden has 

served as a board member for the Cobb Health Futures Foundation, Inc. -- a fundraising affiliate of Cobb 

and Douglas Public Health. The purpose of the board is to provide financial, fundraising, and advocacy 

support towards the mission of Cobb and Douglas Public Health, servicing the residents of Cobb and 

Douglas Counties. The theme for this year's event was "Healthier Children - Healthier Cobb."  

 

Pictured from L to R:  Allyson Belton, Jammie Hopkins, Kylihia Fair, Lisa Crossman (Deputy Director, Cobb & Douglas 

Public Health), Kisha Holden, Divine Offoegbu, and Media Osayi. 

                   


